
From: Skipper, Allison <askipper@sccommerce.com> 
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 4/9/2014 4:06:51 PM

Subject: Signode

Project Liam announced today. During the press release review process, we discovered there is a 
sensitivity to any affiliation to ITW. They should be listed as Signode. Thanks!!

Sent from my iPhone
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